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Dear Sir or Madam 
 
We would like to remind you of the decision taken by the Section (all the Professors of the SGM 
laboratories and the Teaching Committee) to ask each graduate to submit to the Section Secretariat. 
 

o an A1 poster (pdf) 
o a characteristic image and a list of key words 

 
These items should be sent to sgm@epfl.ch 
 
Please note: if your project is listed as confidential in ISA, the pdf version must still be submitted 
to the secretariat, but it will not be published or displayed. 
 
This poster, which is intended to present the work carried out and the results obtained, will be used to 
show all the work carried out as part of the Section's Master's Projects to specific audiences. Your 
respective families are, of course, among the recipients, but the Section would also like to be able to 
present this work to targeted visitors with whom it wishes to establish or strengthen links that could 
ultimately benefit SGM students. 
 
The posters will be displayed in the Mechanical Engineering Building and, if possible, on the Section's 
website. 
 
The fields to be respected or filled in, in the right place and at approximately the size proposed, are : 
 

• among the 2 headings, the name of the laboratory where you did your project, 
• in the centre, the title of the project to which you will associate your name(s), 
• the 2 footer fields: on the left, the teachers who accompanied you and on the right, any industrial 

partners of the project or any person to whom you would particularly like to express your thanks 
(no logos, just names!). 

 
These details should be sent to sgm@epfl.ch before the date of your oral presentation. 

 
 
Please take good note of this information. We wish you every success in your work and send you our 
best regards. 
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